
Check out our website at www.sheltonarts.com 

Peninsula Art Association February 2022 

Message from PAA President, Pat Denney 

Thanks to all who came to our January meeting and paid your dues.  If you still have not paid dues for 2022, please 

bring them to the February meeting or mail them to Peninsula Art Association PO Box 11 Shelton, WA 98584.You can 

view the minutes from our January meeting and more member art on our website at www.sheltonarts.com.  Do I see 

some of your work?  If not, send pictures of your work to Renee Olson at malkuri@comcast.net 

Thanks to Brian Buntain for the in-depth presentation on the Art and Culture of the Pacific Northwest Coastal People. 

There were lots of great Show and Tell items shared at the meeting as shown by the picture below.  Thanks to all who 

share their creations and inspire the rest of us. If you haven’t 

shared your work with the group, don’t be shy—it all qualifies! 

Our February meeting has been moved to February 17th.     

Annie Jones will be presenting pastel tips and tricks.  Bring pastel 

paper and sticks, if you have them. We will be continuing our   

discussion of a Spring Show at our February meeting.  Currently, 

the Board is considering a members-only show with fewer prizes 

and sales through the artist only. They are looking at late May for 

the show.  This has not been finalized so now is the time to let us 

know what you want. We need your input to get this event 

planned and your elbow grease to put it on!   

*2/17/2022 PAA Meeting @ Civic Center      1 PM  Annie Jones—Pastel Tips & Tricks 
         Bring pastel paper and sticks 
 

WE WANT YOUR OPINION ON HAVING A MEMBERS-ONLY SHOW AT THE END OF MAY.   

BRING YOUR IDEAS FOR VENUE, PRIZES, ADVERTISING AND BUDGET TO THE FEBRUARY MEETING. 

Remember PAA meets the 

2nd Thursday of the month 

*unless noted otherwise 

Lake Limerick Spring Bazaar is on hold at this time due to the current COVID situation.  Will send out information 
as we receive it.  Have not heard yet about their Annual Holiday Bazaar on Saturday, October 29th.  Contact Robbi 
Alerts at ralberts@reachone.com or call 360-427-5470, to get more information for either of these events. 

Annie Jones has a pastel painting that has been accepted into the 2022 Arizona Pastel Artist Association’s International 

Exhibition at the Phippen Museum in Prescott, Arizona. The show is from March 12th through April 24th.  

From the Mason County Senior Activities Center 

An open invitation to any artist that wants to give a teaching class. The Senior Center has heated space and plenty of 
parking available and only takes a minimal fee.  Contact Will Adams or Penny Wilson at 360-426-7374 

To see more artwork from PAA members, go to www.sheltonarts.com and click on “Gallery” at the top.                 
Don’t see your artwork on the web page?  Send your photos to Renee at malkuri@comcast.net   

We’d love to see what you’ve been doing! 


